property next week. Mrs. Dukes mentioned the Planning Commission meeting has been cancelled
for January. Also, Mrs. Dukes stated the budget packages went out last week. Lastly, Mrs. Dukes
informed the board a public information officer has been hired, Mrs. Meghan Barwick, and she will

begin in February.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD
There were no citizens wishing to be heard.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Evans second.

Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular session at 5:45 p.m.



